Subject:

DMNA support letter for Trailcam science project

From: Eskrich, Sara

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 3:49 PM

To: Tyler Leeper

Cc: Knepp, Eric; Oleksiak, Claire; Peter Nause; jaymaycat; Percy Mather; Ankur Desai

Subject: Re: DMNA support letter for Trailcam science project

Hi Eric,

Please accept this email as indication of Alder support to share with the Parks Commission as well.

Thanks, Sara

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 31, 2017, at 3:07 PM, Tyler Leeper < tyleeps@gmail.com > wrote:

Dear Eric,

The DMNA is happy to support the Trailcam Project proposed for Glenway Children's Park.

Attached is a letter of support.

Sincerely

Tyler Leeper President, DMNA

--

This e-mail and any attachments may contain privileged and/or confidential information. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, dissemination or action taken in relation to the contents of this e-mail and any of its attachments are strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the original e-mail and destroy any copies or printouts of this e-mail as well as any attachments. Thank you.

<Support of Glenway Trail Cams.docx>